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The West and Southeast REALTORS® of the Valley (WeSERV) announces its support 
for Scott September, running for Gilbert Town Council. 

 
WeSERV appreciates Scott's commitment to a variety of housing options being available 
to Gilbert residents. When making an endorsement decision, the Association considers 
a candidate's strengths in economic development, transportation, private property 
rights, economic vitality, housing opportunities and building better communities. 

 
Scott realizes employers and their employees need and desire a variety of housing products to 
choose from so that no matter where the employee is in their career, there will be a suitable 
housing option for them. 

 
Gary Fenton, 2022 President WeSERV 
Association of REALTORS® 

 
 
 
 

Learn more about WeSERV at https://weserv.realtor/ 
 

Contact: Liz Recchia - Government Affairs Director 
lrecchia@weserv.realtor 

 

 

 


